
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 
 

 1st April 2021  
 
  
 

Covid 19 Reporting during the Easter Break 
  
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
If your child develops symptoms of coronavirus between now and Saturday 3rd April and was in school 
on Wednesday 31st March and Thursday 1st April and has a POSITIVE Covid-19 test result, please use one of 
the options below to notify the school.  This may result in a notification being sent by the school to other 
parents and carers informing them that their child will need to isolate for a given period. 
  
If your child develops symptoms from Sunday 4th April, you do not need to notify the school during the 
Easter break as your child would not have been in contact with their class during their infectious period.  
  
Please note that the school has been advised to monitor the Covid-19 positive test emails once a day 
through to 7th April.  Therefore you do not need to notify the school beyond this date as all positive Covid-19 
cases should be dealt with through NHS Test and Trace.  
  
Only contact us if your child develops symptoms on Friday 2nd or Saturday 3rd April and has a POSITIVE test 
result. 
  
Please either: 

 Submit a Covid 19 Positive Result Notification Form in Weduc forms on the homepage or  
 Email office@garlinge.kent.sch.uk or 
 Call 01843 221877 option 2 then option 1 and leave a voicemail 

  
We would like to thank you for your on-going support during this time and hope that the whole Garlinge 
Primary School and Nursery community can have a lovely Easter break.   
  
Keep safe and keep smiling 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
                    
  

Stephen Cope                Anna Northrop 
Head of School              Head of School 
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